
From: Vincent Mark   
Sent: 19 March 2019 22:42 
To: Mike Parker 
Subject: FW: Attached Image  
  
Hi Mike, 
 
Price to install new column and lantern at Warfelton as per my visit with Sarah, 
£2464.10. 
 
Unfortunately I wouldn't be able to contribute to this one but will happily adopt it and 
pay for the energy usage and future maintenance. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mark. 
 
Mark Vincent 
ITC Operations Officer 
Transport & Infrastructure 
 
Economic Growth and Development 
Cornwall Council 


